
Felicitation for Award won for Blood Donation Camps 

 
 

Date: 28th July, 2023 

Venue: Convocation Hall, University of Mumbai 

Time: 3pm 

 

The NSS Unit of Sophia College, is extremely delighted to inform you that we have been 

recognised for our efforts towards collection of blood units at blood donation camps in 

railway stations.  

 

During 2022-23, we collected around 153 units of blood. Our volunteers encouraged the 

railway commuters to be a part of such a noble cause and donate blood for the needy. We 

managed to collect 153 units of blood in 2 blood donation camps.  

 

For the same, we were felicitated by the NSS Cell of University of Mumbai on 25th July, 

2023. The program coordinator, Dr. Vaishali Pachunde, along with 3 volunteers were 

present in the University.  

 

We are further motivated to organise more blood donation camps and collect large units of 

blood and continue to excel. 

 

 
 





 


